
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: chris coughran [mailto:chris.coughran@icloud.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, 23 September 2014 5:35 AM 

To: AMI Charges2015 

Subject: Proposed 2015 AMI charges application 

Importance: High 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

My family and I are totally OPPOSED to consumers footing the bill for so-called “smart" meters, one 

of the most morally and environmentally offensive technologies to be found in contemporary cities.  

 

If anything, consumers should be reimbursed by the corporations for having to live in such close 

proximity to these electrosmog-generating, corporate “assets”.  

 

Giving even more economic power to energy companies is tantamount to the consolidation of global 

fascism.  

 

As for the manual meter reading fee - it’s extortion pure and simple, but I’d gladly pay to have my 

“smart” meter removed from my premises.  

 

 

Dr Chris Coughran 

 

 

 

 


